
 
 

 

CIRCULAR N° 2 

February 26, 2024 

 

Dear TMS Families, 

 

On behalf of the entire school staff, I extend a warm and heartfelt welcome to the 2024 school year. 

We have already begun working with great energy to ensure that it will be a rewarding period, filled 

with many moments of joy, challenges, and significant learning experiences for our students. 

 

As the new headmaster of The Mayflower School, and in commemoration of 

the institution's 40th anniversary, my role will be to consolidate the work of 

the distinguished educators who came before me and to fully develop the 

TMS Educational Project in the academic and socio-emotional areas for our 

students. 

 

I am pleased to inform you that, to strengthen our institutional structure, the 

following professionals will comprise the new Senior Leadership Team (SLT):  

 

Headmaster:     Mr. Peter Lacey 

Academic Director:    Ms. Constanza Postigo 

Director of Infant and Junior Section: Mr. Benjamin Kraus (who will join in July and will be temporarily 

replaced by Ms. Constanza Postigo and Mr. Peter Lacey) 

Director of Middle Section (5th to 9th): Ms. Vivian Valeiko 

Director of Senior Section (10th to 12th): Mr. Paul Heilig 

Director of Training:    Ms. Dámaris Alvarez 

Administration and Finance Manager:  Mr. Victor Löhr 

 

I am delighted to have an exceptional group of professionals with outstanding personal and academic 

attributes to lead TMS in the coming years. Together, we shall endeavor to foster a culture of growth 

and empowerment, catalyzing the optimal development of our esteemed students. 

 

Effective and continuous communication within the TMS community is essential for the development 

of our work, which undoubtedly fosters positive relationships and learning. To achieve this, the school 

has five official communication channels: emails, informatives and circulars, agendas, SchoolNet, and 

the website. Therefore, we kindly ask that all communication be conducted formally through these 

channels. 

 

We extend a special welcome to the new families joining our TMS community. 

 

We greatly value the opportunity to work together in the education of your sons and daughters. 

Thank you all for your trust and support. 

 

Warm regards and best wishes, 

 

Peter Lacey 

Rector 


